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June 9, 2022 
 

 
 

POSTPONEMENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After careful consideration and consultation between AmCham Board and the U.S Embassy Kenya, 
we have made the difficult decision to postpone the much-anticipated 2022 AmCham Business 
Summit previously scheduled for June 28 – 30, 2022, to a later date to be announced in due course. 
 
This change has been driven by several unexpected factors beyond our control. Given the high-level 
profile and impact that the AmCham Business Summit has had in bringing together U.S. and regional 
stakeholders in driving increased trade and investment over its previous two editions, we remain 
committed to hosting the Summit at a later date this or early next year as the situation allows.  
 
We sincerely apologise for any inconveniences this change may inevitably cause and wish to thank all 
our sponsors, partners and delegates for their great support in bringing to life this extraordinary 
platform for advancing two-way U.S. – Kenya and East Africa trade and investment. We strongly 
believe that this change, while disruptive, presents an opportunity to host an even bigger, better and 
truly impactful Summit for all partners and delegates alike.  
 
Our teams are working on details and will share more information in the coming weeks. 
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